
 
 
July 30, 2020 
 
 
Kevin Bilant 
WGM Group 
1111 E Broadway 
Missoula MT 59802 
 
RE: Trinity Mullan 
 
I‘ve reviewed the location of your housing proposal located at S17, T13 N, R19 W, C.O.S. 4878, 
PARCEL 2A in Missoula, Montana.  Northwestern Energy does currently have electric and gas 
facilities available in the area that are able to support a new housing complex.  Some additional 
infrastructure will have to be installed before new electric and natural gas services can be 
connected to Northwestern Energy’s distribution system.  Please instruct your client to complete 
a new service application and deliver it to our New Construction desk.  Once we’ve received the 
signed application, a Northwestern Energy engineer will begin working on a solution to extend 
three phase primary and a natural gas main to the project site. All electric and natural gas facilities 
shall be installed according to Northwestern Energy standards and subject to our standard terms 
and conditions for adding new buildings to our system, also Northwestern Energy is now 
requiring developers and A&E firms to present their proposed layout of metering locations in a 
face to face meeting.  We will not approve the final location of those facilities until we’re able to 
have his meeting.  It’s also a good opportunity to discuss other issues critical to the success of 
your project.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Erik Loran 
 
 
_____________________________________________ 

 
Erik Loran 
NorthWestern Energy 
Engineer 
1903 Russell I Missoula, MT 59802 
Email: Erik.Loran@northwestern.com  

 


